
 

 

 

 

 

20 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

You will have no doubt seen in the media that the National Education Union (NEU) has announced 

national and regional strike action for teachers in England on the following dates- 

• Wednesday 1st February 2023 

• Tuesday 28th February 2023 

• Wednesday 15th March 2023 

• Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

We are in the process of assessing the impact strike action may have on staffing levels here at Bramhall 

High School.  Every effort will be made to ensure that the school continues to operate as close to 

normal as possible and any changes will be clearly communicated in due course. 

Please be reminded that if the school is open for your child, you have a legal duty to ensure that he/she 
attends. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Paul Williams 
Headteacher 
 


